Lexisnexis Study Guide Business Law
Eventually, you will certainly discover a supplementary experience and
triumph by spending more cash. yet when? realize you receive that you require
to acquire those all needs when having significantly cash? Why dont you
attempt to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that
will lead you to understand even more something like the globe, experience,
some places, in imitation of history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your extremely own mature to conduct yourself reviewing habit. in the
midst of guides you could enjoy now is Lexisnexis Study Guide Business Law
below.

Criminal Law Study Guide Bianca M.
Mueller 2013-11 CRIMINAL LAW STUDY
GUIDE provides a set of structured
and organised outlines of all main
offences and defenses under the
lexisnexis-study-guide-business-law

Crimes Act 1961. The outlines provide
a concise but comprehensive overview
of the requirements of the main
offences and defenses. Relevant
definitions, applicable legal tests
and common problems are directly
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incorporated into the outlines.
Public Law Mark Elliott 2011-03-17
Public Law is a high quality textbook
that offers a mixture of black letter
law and political analysis to give
students an excellent grounding in
the subject. It covers all of the key
topics on undergraduate courses and
includes a number of pedagogical
features to aid understanding.
LexisNexis Study Guide A. HARGOVAN
2019 The LexisNexis Study Guide
series is designed to assist law
students with the foundations for
effective, systematic exam
preparation and revision. Each
chapter clearly identifies and
explains the pertinent topics within
specific areas of law. Concise
summaries of key cases and principles
simplify exam study and short and
concise paragraphs, bullet-pointed
lexisnexis-study-guide-business-law

summaries, flowcharts and tables
facilitate revision. Open-book exams
are made easier with this compact and
portable text. The fourth edition of
LexisNexis Study Guide: Corporations
Law has been revised and updated
throughout and includes expanded
discussion on: ¿ comparative business
structures ¿ corporate governance ¿
corporate equity finance ¿ members
remedies
Understanding Contract Law a
Practical Guide Mark & Langos
Giancaspro (Colette) 2016-10-19
LEXISNEXIS STUDY GUIDE Julian Mellick
2019
Fundamentals of Contemporary
Corporate Law Saul Fridman 2014-10-01
Fundamentals of Contemporary
Corporate Lawis a corporations law
commentary and source book with a
fresh approach to company law.
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Suitable for students in law and
business schools undertaking courses
in corporations law at both
undergraduate and JD levels. Fridman
at Curtin, Harris at UTS.
Australian Corporate Law, 5th Edition
J. & Hargovan Harris (A. & Adams, M.)
2015-12-12 Australian Corporate Law,
5th edition has been designed
specifically for students studying
corporations law as part of their
business or commerce degree. This
text aims to reduce the complexity of
corporations law for students by
providing clear explanation of legal
principles and explaining how
corporate law operates within the
broader business context. It does
this within a specifically designed
learning framework that will enhance
student learning and understanding of
the presented material: oÂeo Key
lexisnexis-study-guide-business-law

Statement and Key Cases highlight
precedents and important cases oÂeo
Case Examples present topical issues
to help the reader see the law at
work in a broader commercial context
oÂeo Revision Questions and Problem
Exercises help reinforce learning
oÂeo Glossary notes in the margin
ensure that each term is immediately
understood oÂeo Further Reading
provides a springboard for deeper
learning oÂeo Flowcharts are
presented to assist in visual
learning New to this Edition oÂeo
Significant recent new cases in the
James Hardie appeal, the Bell appeal
and other recent appellate decisions
oÂeo Recent legislative amendments,
including business names legislation,
executive remuneration and continuous
disclosure oÂeo Additional cases and
new case studies
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Business Law Ewan MacIntyre 2008
'Business Law' provides an
introduction to all areas of law as
they relate to business. It
encourages appreciation of the
relevance of the law to everyday
situations and fosters an
understanding of how different areas
of law interrelate.
LexisNexis Study Guide Bronwen Leroy
2014-12-05 LexisNexis Study Guide:
Property Law 2nd edition is designed
to assist students in learning the
foundations for effective, systematic
exam preparation and revision. Each
chapter clearly identifies and
explains complex concepts within
property law to help students with
their understanding. The most
important and up-to-date cases are
summarised to consolidate practical
understanding of the theoretical
lexisnexis-study-guide-business-law

concepts. This new edition
incorporates updated content and
provides students with the key cases
and commentary needed for success in
property law exams. Features oÂeo
This text simplifies exam study by
providing students with the key cases
and commentary needed for success in
property law exams oÂeo Students
remember more with the help of short
and concise paragraphs, bulletpointed summaries and tables
Australian Corporate Law Jason R.
Harris 2018
LexisNexis Questions and Answers
Business Law, 2nd Edition Anne Ardagh
2016-03-03 LexisNexis Questions and
Answers - Business Law by Anne Ardagh
contains questions and problems on a
number of topics commonly taught in
business or commercial law. Areas
covered include introduction to law,
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law-making, the common law and the
doctrine of judicial precedent, the
court system, settlement of disputes,
and contract law (from formation
through to discharge and remedies for
breach). Additional topics are agent
and principal, business organisations
and business fiduciary relationships,
insolvency, the law of torts and
negotiable instruments. The text is
designed to help students grasp the
techniques for analysing and writing
assignment questions and problems
that are frequently used in
tutorials, course assessment and
examinations. Each chapter provides
an overview of key issues, followed
by a variety of questions and
problems that assist students to
apply their knowledge, revise
important areas and identify
weaknesses in understanding.
lexisnexis-study-guide-business-law

Suggested answer plans and comments
from an examiner are given. Overall,
the book gives students the ability
to master business law concepts and
overcome common difficulties in
answering problems and preparing for
exams. LexisNexis Questions and
Answers - Business Law also provides
teachers of business law with many
practice questions for their
students.
LexisNexis Practice Guide: North
Carolina Family Law Elizabeth "Libby"
Johnstone James 2021-06-11 LexisNexis
Practice Guide: North Carolina Family
Law provides the practitioner with an
overview of the areas frequently
dealt with in the practice of family
law in North Carolina. The topics
include chapters on marriage,
absolute divorce, domestic violence,
spousal support, equitable
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distribution, establishing parentage,
child custody, child support,
alternative dispute resolution, postjudgment motions, marital contracts,
enforcement of orders and agreements,
and heartbalm torts. Each chapter
discusses the applicable principles
of law and references statutes and
cases. This practice guide includes
many commonly-used and helpful forms,
including sample pleadings, orders,
and contracts, for the practitioner.
Australian Corporations Legislation
2020 - Student Edition Australia
2019-12-18 This 2 volume set of the
Student Edition of Australian
Corporations Legislation 2020, is an
invaluable resource for students
studying corporations law. It
consolidates key Australian
corporations legislation current up
to and including 19 November 2019 and
lexisnexis-study-guide-business-law

includes shaded tabs for enhanced
navigability as well as an extensive
index. Features: -Full text of major
corporations legislation -Shaded tabs
for enhanced ease-of-use and
navigability -Extensive index
Contract Law Dilan Thampapillai
2016-07-06 Contract Law -- Text and
Cases combines comprehensive academic
commentary with extracts from key
cases. It aims to give students the
essential knowledge and skills in
contract law to succeed in a law
degree and in professional practice.
This book has been specifically
designed to blend the traditional
textbook and casebook models in a
single book. The text is supplemented
with review questions, problemsolving practice, and key points for
revision. Features Each chapter has
an overview Mid-chapter review
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questions Chapter content illustrated
by relevant extracted case law Key
points for revision of each chapter
Problem solving practice question and
answer guide for each chapter Related
Titles Butler, LexisNexis Questions
and Answers -- Contract Law, 5th ed,
2014Mellick & Newlyn, LexisNexis
Study Guide -- Contract Law,
2015Smith, LexisNexis Case Summaries
-- Contracts, 7th ed, 2011
Understanding Corporate Law Arthur R.
Pinto 2013-09-04 Understanding
Corporate Law is designed to assist
students by offering a clear and
comprehensive treatment of key
concepts in corporate law. It is a
popular study guide for students and
has been used by professors to
supplement their casebook or as
recommended reading. Significant
business, economic, and policy issues
lexisnexis-study-guide-business-law

are highlighted in connection with a
thorough analysis of the important
cases and statutory provisions used
in the study of corporations. It
includes the major theoretical
approaches used in current corporate
law literature. In each chapter, the
authors identify important policies
and discuss the relationship of the
law as it has developed to those
policies. Statutory issues are
covered under both the General
Corporation Law of the State of
Delaware and the Revised Model
Business Corporation Act.
Understanding Corporate Law discusses
developing case law including the
Delaware courts' use of good faith in
fiduciary duty cases. The book also
reflects the corporate governance
issues raised by the corporate
scandals and the passage of the
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Sarbanes-Oxley Act of 2002. A section
of Chapter 5 deals generally with
that Act, but its impact is also
covered in relevant sections
throughout the book. This
Understanding treatise is designed to
be used in conjunction with all of
the major corporate law casebooks.
Understanding Company Law Jonathan
Barrett 2014-09 UNDERSTANDING COMPANY
LAW 3RD EDITION is a textbook for
non-law students at polytechnics and
universities studying the law of
companies and business organisations.
Providing an excellent balance
between theory, case law and
practice, UNDERSTANDING COMPANY LAW
covers the essential concepts of
company law, business organisations,
financial markets and takeovers in a
clear and straightforward manner.
LexisNexis Study Guide Employment Law
lexisnexis-study-guide-business-law

Kathryn Adams 2016-09-12 The
LexisNexis Study Guide series is
designed to assist students in
learning the foundations for
effective, systematic exam
preparation and revision. Each
chapter clearly identifies and
explains key topics within employment
law. LexisNexis Study Guide
Employment Law, written by employment
and industrial relations lawyer
Kathryn Adams, provides a
comprehensive introduction to
employment law in Australia and sets
out a wide range of related topics
making reference to recent cases and
relevant legislation. It is a useful
resource for both law, business or
human resource management students,
as well as professionals practising
in this area. Features oeo This text
simplifies exam study by providing
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students with the key cases and
commentary needed for success in
employment law exams oeo Students
remember more with the help of short,
concise paragraphs and bullet-pointed
summaries Related Titles Foster,
Workplace Health and Safety Law in
Australia, 2016 Pittard & Naughton,
Australian Labour and Employment Law,
2015 Sangkuhl, LexisNexis Quick
Reference Card: Employment Law, 2011
Corporations Law Jason Harris 2008
The LexisNexis Study Guide:
Corporations Law is a concise,
studentfriendly study resource to
help students in their understanding
of key concepts and to assist in exam
preparation. The book provides
concise commentary and short case
summaries for the core topics in an
undergraduate corporations law course
and is suitable for students studying
lexisnexis-study-guide-business-law

for a law, business or commerce
degree.
Law School Exams Alex Schimel 2018
Law School Exams: A Guide to Better
Grades is the complete handbook for
students seeking to improve their
performance in law school. This book
offers a concise and practical
strategy that can be applied to
almost any law school exam,
regardless of topic or level. Alex
Schimel is a Lecturer-in-Law at the
University of Miami and a leading
expert on law school academic
success. The new edition offers
unique insights by reducing the exam
format to a series of repeatable
steps. It also teaches students how
to ¿prepare for exams, instead of
preparing for class,¿ with proven
time-management and outlining
techniques.
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LexisNexis Study Guide Barkehall S.
J. Thomas 2015-06-19 Begin exam
preparation or revision with this
essential tool for success! The
LexisNexis Study Guide series is
designed to assist law students with
the foundations for effective,
systematic revision and preparation
for assignments and exams. Each
chapter clearly identifies and
explains the pertinent and often
difficult topics within specific
areas of law. The most important and
recent cases are summarised to
consolidate practical understanding
of the theoretical concepts. Concise
summaries of key cases and principles
simplify exam study and short and
concise paragraphs, bullet-pointed
summaries, flowcharts and tables
facilitate revision. Open-book exams
are made easier with this compact and
lexisnexis-study-guide-business-law

portable text. This edition includes
discussion of key developments in:
oÂeo the governing principles for
proprietary estoppel, especially in
relation to remedy (Sidhu v Van Dyke
(2013) 308 ALR 232; [2014] HCA 19);
oÂeo unconscionable conduct (Kakavas
v Crown Melbourne Ltd (2013) 250 CLR
392; (2013) 298 ALR 35; [2013] HCA
25) oÂeo the law of penalties
(Andrews v Australia & New Zealand
Banking Group Ltd (2012) 247 CLR 205;
290 ALR 595; [2012] HCA 30) oÂeo
constructive trusts as a remedy for
for fiduciary bribes (Grimaldi v
Chameleon Mining NL (ACN 098 773 785)
(No 2) (2012) 287 ALR 22; [2012]
FCAFC 6), and oÂeo equitable
compensation. Features oÂeo Includes
commentary and key cases oÂeo Compact
and portableoÂeÂ" great for open book
exams oÂeo Succinct explanations
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assist students to understand and
retain key principles
Criminal Law for Common Law States
Donna Spears 2011 Begin exam
preparation with this essential tool
for success! The LexisNexis Study
Guide series is designed to assist
students with the foundations for
effective, systematic exam
preparation and revision. Each
chapter clearly identifies and
explains the pertinent and often
difficult topics within areas of law.
The most important and recent cases
are summarised to consolidate
practical understanding of the
theoretical concepts. - Simplifies
exam study by providing students with
the key cases and commentary needed
for success. - Remember more with the
help of short and concise paragraphs,
bullet-pointed summaries, flowcharts
lexisnexis-study-guide-business-law

and tables. - Open-book exams made
easier with this compact and portable
text. Titles in this series include:
Ã, Administrative Law Ã Business Law
Ã Constitutional law Ã Corporations
Law Ã Criminal Law in Common Law
States Ã Criminal Law in QLD and WA Ã
Equity Ã Intellectual Property Ã
Property Law Ã Taxation and Revenue Ã
Torts Ã Trusts
LEXISNEXIS STUDY GUIDE 2020
Business Law David Parker 2013 The
LexisNexis Study Guide series offers
a clear and systematic approach to
analysing and answering problem and
exam questions. The Business Law
study guide provides students with
key cases and commentary needed for
success in business and business law
exams. Features * Clear and concise
writing style makes the material
accessible to students new to the
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study of law. * Key cases and
commentary on selected topics
simplifies exam study by providing
students with the key areas of focus.
* Short and concise paragraphs,
bullet-pointed summaries, flowcharts
and tables assists learning and helps
students remember more. Related
Titles Pentony et al, Understanding
Business Law 6th ed Fitzpatrick et
al, Business and Corporations Law
Pentony and Lennard, LNCS Business
Law
Criminal Law in Queensland and
Western Australia Wayne Thomas Crofts
2009 The LEXISNEXIS STUDY GUIDE
series is designed to assist students
in learning the foundations for
effective, systematic exam
preparation and revision. Each
chapter clearly identifies and
explains the pertinent and often
lexisnexis-study-guide-business-law

difficult topics within criminal law.
The most important and recent cases
are summarised to consolidate
practical understanding of the
theoretical concepts.
LexisNexis Practice Guide: Illinois
Personal Injury Litigation Paul E.
Wojcicki 2019-10-25 LexisNexis
Practice Guide: Illinois Personal
Injury Litigation brings the success
of the LexisNexis Practice Guide
series to the Illinois practitioner.
The 14-chapter publication provides
comprehensive coverage of the most
significant topics facing the
personal injury practitioner,
provides a clear summary of key
issues and cases on the topics, and
provides helpful cross-references to
additional resources for the
practitioner who needs to delve more
deeply into a topic. This publication
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is affordably priced and updated
every year.
Legal Looseleafs in Print 2005
LexisNexis Study Guide Stephen Tully
2015-07-22 This invaluable study
guide provides a contemporary and
accessible foundation for the study
of all key aspects of international
law. It covers the fundamentals of
theory and practice and highlights
issues of particular relevance to
Australia. Format: Paperback Begin
your revision or exam preparation
with this essential tool for success!
The LexisNexis Study Guide series is
designed to assist law students with
the foundations for effective,
systematic revision and exam
preparation. Each chapter clearly
explains pertinent topics within
international law and identifies key
materials to consolidate learning.
lexisnexis-study-guide-business-law

Succinct summaries of principles and
key cases simplify exam study and
short, concise paragraphs, bulletpointed summaries, flowcharts and
tables facilitate revision. This book
provides a contemporary and
accessible foundation for the study
of all key aspects of international
law. It covers the fundamentals of
theory and practice and highlights
issues of particular relevance to
Australia. Features oÂeo Includes key
cases and commentary to simplify
revision and exam study oÂeo Clear
summaries assist students to
understand and retain key principles
oÂeo Compact and portable - great for
open book exams
Corporations Law Colin Anderson
2013-12-18 Corporations Law is an
accessible text that covers the full
range of topics taught in an
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undergraduate corporations law
course. It adopts a structure which
helps students develop a greater
understanding of the core
subject.Using a straightforward
style, the authors identify the key
areas to study and help demystify
even the most complex legal concepts.
With a particular emphasis on problem
solving, Corporations Law allows
students to develop their critical
thinking skills and practise
answering legal problem
questions.Features• Suitable for
undergraduate core units running in
1st and 2nd semester• Strong pedagogy
provides a more accessible learning
framework• Suitable as a practical
up-to-date principle book• Includes
extensive new online support
materials for both students and
lecturersRelated LexisNexis
lexisnexis-study-guide-business-law

TitlesAustin and Ramsay, Ford's
Principles of Corporations Law, 15th
ed, 2012Harris, Hargovan and Adams,
Australian Corporate Law, 4th ed,
2013Harris, LexisNexis Questions and
Answers: Corporations Law, 4th ed,
2013Harris, LexisNexis Study Guide:
Corporations Law, 2nd ed, 2011
Theory and Law in the Regulation of
Business 2017
LEXISNEXIS QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS CONSTITUTIONAL LAW, 4TH EDITION AND
LEXISNEXIS STUDY GUIDE 2019
LexisNexis Study Guide Torts, 3rd
Edition G. Walsh 2015-09-25 Begin
exam preparation or revision with
this essential tool for success! oÂeo
Simplify your exam study with the key
cases and commentary oÂeo Remember
more with concise paragraphs and
bullet-pointed summaries oÂeo Make
open-book exams easier with this
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compact and portable text Each
chapter clearly identifies and
explains the pertinent and often
difficult topics within Torts law.
The most important and recent cases
are summarised to consolidate
practical understanding of the
theoretical concepts. Features oÂeo
Includes concise commentary and
summaries of key cases oÂeo Assists
students to understand and retain key
principles oÂeo Covers all topics
usually found in a core Torts unit
oÂeo Compact and portable - great for
open book exams Related Titles Davies
& Malkin, Focus: Torts, 7th ed, 2015
Paine, LexisNexis Questions &
Answers: Torts, 4th ed, 2015
Stickley, Australian Torts Law, 3rd
ed, 2013 Vines, Quick Reference Card:
Torts, 2013
Taxation and Revenue Law Keith
lexisnexis-study-guide-business-law

Kendall 2008-01-01 The LexisNexis
Study Guide: Taxation and Revenue Law
is a concise, student-friendly study
resource to help students in their
understanding of key concepts and to
assist in exam preparation. The book
provides concise commentary and short
case summaries for the core topics in
an undergraduate taxation or revenue
law course and is suitable for
students studying for a law, business
or commerce degree.
Internal Corporate Investigations
Brad D. Brian 2003 Guides you through
the steps necessary to conduct a
proper and thorough legal
investigationdescribes and advises
you on the methods and skills
involved.
LexisNexis Case Summaries Brendan
Pentony 2015-07-20 The cases in this
text have been selected to align with
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current teaching in business law and
provide an excellent quick resource
for students or anyone wanting to
understand the case law in the area
of business law. Features oÂeo
Structure of the case summaries:
catch words, facts, issue and
decision reflects modern case
analysis oÂeo Assists the reader with
understanding the principles of each
case oÂeo All key cases in the
subject area in one easy-to-find
collection Related LexisNexis Titles
Fitzpatrick, Symes, Veljanovski &
Parker, Business and Corporations
Law, 2nd edition, 2014 Graw, Parker,
Whitford, Sangkuhl & Do,
Understanding Business Law, 7th
edition, 2015 Parker & Veljanovski,
LexisNexis Study Guide: Business Law,
2nd edition, 2013
Business and Corporations Law Jeff
lexisnexis-study-guide-business-law

Fitzpatrick 2019 Annotation. Business
and Corporations Law 4th edition
introduces students to the
foundations of the Australian legal
system and the principles that govern
contract and corporations law,
business structures, and management
of companies. It provides an overview
of financial reporting and auditing
and the foundation concepts
pertaining to receivership, voluntary
administration and liquidation. This
book also explains in clear and plain
language the nature of corporate
membership and the duties of
directors tasked with running the
business affairs of the company.To
support learning of course content
within the broader business context,
this title includes chapter
summaries, margin notes, key cases
and legislation, diagrams and
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flowcharts. It also comes with a
suite of online resources for both
students and
lecturers.FeaturesChapters 8, 9, 10
and 11 have been revised extensively,
with some material being
redistributed between chapters to
achieve parity across the book¿s
twelve-chapter formatNew material on
directors, company secretaries,
equity versus debt financing, shares
and debentures, oppressive conduct
and the whistleblowing protection
regime has been addedAdditional
internet references for further
reading and end-of-chapter questions
are included where appropriate.
LexisNexis Study Guide Susan
Barkehall Thomas 2016-06-07 The
LexisNexis Study Guide series is
designed to assist law students with
the foundations for effective,
lexisnexis-study-guide-business-law

systematic exam preparation and
revision. Each chapter clearly
identifies and explains the pertinent
topics within specific areas of law.
Concise summaries of key cases and
principles simplify exam study and
short and concise paragraphs, bulletpointed summaries, flowcharts and
tables facilitate revision. Open-book
exams are made easier with this
compact and portable text. The third
edition of LexisNexis Study Guide:
Trusts has been revised and updated
throughout and includes expanded
discussion on: sham trusts intention
to create a trust trustees' duty to
account to beneficiaries variation of
trusts charitable purposes trusts
after the Charities Act 2013 (Cth)
trustees' right of indemnification.
Delaware Corporation Law and Practice
David A. Drexler 2002
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Business Law I Essentials MIRANDE. DE
ASSIS VALBRUNE (RENEE. CARDELL,
SUZANNE.) 2019-09-27 A less-expensive
grayscale paperback version is
available. Search for ISBN
9781680923018. Business Law I
Essentials is a brief introductory
textbook designed to meet the scope
and sequence requirements of courses
on Business Law or the Legal
Environment of Business. The concepts
are presented in a streamlined
manner, and cover the key concepts
necessary to establish a strong
foundation in the subject. The
textbook follows a traditional

lexisnexis-study-guide-business-law

approach to the study of business
law. Each chapter contains learning
objectives, explanatory narrative and
concepts, references for further
reading, and end-of-chapter
questions. Business Law I Essentials
may need to be supplemented with
additional content, cases, or related
materials, and is offered as a
foundational resource that focuses on
the baseline concepts, issues, and
approaches.
Intellectual Property Law Craig
Collins 2013
LEXISNEXIS CASE SUMMARIES A HARGOVAN.
2021
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